GOVERNMENT OF JAMMU & KASHMIR |
OFFICE OF THE DIVISIONAL FOREST OFFICER, FOREST DIVISION BATOTE

Tell Fax- 01998-244981/244224 email-dfobatote711@gmail.com, dfobatotefd@g mail.com,dfo-batote@jk.gov.in.com

The Executive Engineer
PMGSY Division
Ramban.

No 27149 -SI|RBFD Dated: 12.- 69 ->0%3.
Subject:-  EDs regarding construction of Batote to Chakwa Road
Reference:- Your online proposal FP/JK/ROAD/154569/2022.

Sir,

The instant proposal submitted by you regarding construction of
Batote to Chakwa road was fully examined by this office. After repeated field
visits it has been concluded that proposed alignment will take toll of 248 No of
conifer trees besides 97 saplings. In order to avoid huge loss to the environment
you are required to explore some alternative available along the proposed

alignment at the earliest so that these huge conifer trees are saved and proposal

is processed. Besides following information is also required;

(i) Total length of the proposed road. (in Km).

(ii) Length of Road constructed so far.(in Km).

(iii) Remaining length to be constructed.(in Km).

(iv) Length of road proposed in instant proposal.(in Km).

An immediate action in this regard is solicited.

Yours faithfully,

’

(Kuldeep Singh)JKFS
Divisional Forest Officer
Batoge Forest Division
Batote.

1. Copy submitted to the Addl. Pr. Chief Conservator of Forests, Nodal Officer
FCA for favour of information and necessary action please.

2. Copy submitted to the Conservator of Forests, Chenab Circle, Doda, for favour
of information and necessary action please. W
e

Divisional Forest Officer
Batote/Forest Division
atote.
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